CORRESPONDENCE
9/21/2020
DOCUMENT NO. 08125-2020

Brian Schultz

From: Brian Schultz on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Monday, September 21, 2020 10:46 AM
To: ‘Linda Stepp'

Cc: Consumer Contact

Subject: RE: Docket 20200051-GU

Good Morning, Linda Stepp

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200051-GU and
forwarding your comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Sincerely,

Brian Schulty

Commission Deputy Clerk Il
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, Florida 32399
850.413.6770

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state
business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your e-
mail message may be subject to public disclosure.

From: Linda Stepp <Iscpa97 @gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, September 20, 2020 3:04 PM
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>
Subject: Docket 20200051-GU

I do not understand why TECO Peoples Gas is requesting a rate increase. I currently pay $19.01 per month just
to have an account and my usage is less than my account fee. For the past two months my usage charge has
been $13.41 and my fee just to have an account is $19.01. If TECO is approved for a rate increase of $5.00 that
will bring my account fee to $24.00 close to double of my usage.

I would hope that there would be lower monthly account fees for customers such as myself who have little
usage.

Thanks.





